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SEN/ Pastoral support meeting
Dear Parents/Carers

We are writing to offer the opportunity to meet with Emma Wyatt, SENCo, and Rachel Britcher,
pastoral manager, to discuss any concerns you may have around your child regarding special
educational needs or emotional and social needs.

You only need to book an appointment if you are concerned your child may have a special
educational need or needs support in a wider sense both socially and emotionally. It may be that you
have discussed these with your child’s class teacher and want to talk it through in more detail.
Sometimes children go through difficult times linked to home situations which may impact in school
and we can also offer support with these matters.

We hope to be able to discuss what we could do as a school but also signpost you to correct support
if it is something the school is unable to offer. If you would like an appointment please call the school
office on 01603 429001. We are offering a variety of dates and different times to hopefully
accommodate parental need. Each appointment will be 20 mins long. The dates are:

Friday 21st September — 9:30 — 11:30am

Tuesday 25" September — 1 — 2:30pm

Thursday 4" October — 9:30 — 12pm

Later in the term there will be an evening date that coincides with parents evening.

Yours sincerely,

Emma Wyatt and Rachel Britcher
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